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Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 
 

 

 
ATTENTION: 
Starting Monday, May 1st, our Front Door will be locked. 

• Anyone needing to enter the building, will need to ring the doorbell. 

• They will need to identify themselves and their purpose for being in the building. 

• Someone will then come let them in. 

• The door will be unlocked for approximately 10 minutes each morning at the start of school.  

• Someone will open the door at the end of lunch for the 4-minute passing between lunch and 
3rd period. Students who leave campus must be prepared to wait outside until this time 
unless staff is available to open the door for them.  

• Students are not to let other students in from any door or the fence. This is for safety.  
 

THIS WEEK 
 

 

 
PROM TICKETS ON SALE NOW! 

• Prom is coming up May 13th from 7:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

• Tickets are $10 in Main Office – During Lunch and After School 

• Mr. Foster has a collection of formal wear in his classroom. Check it out!  

• If you want to invite a non-West Student – Guest passes are due by Monday, May 8th 
 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 

 
TUESDAY | MAY 9th at 9:30 AM | RETREAT MEETING 

• Last mandatory meeting for those going on the Leadership “Don't Worry Be Happy” Retreat  

• 9:30 AM - Be listening for all call 

• All forms should be in and make sure you are passing at least 3 out of 4 classes. 
 

 

 
TUESDAY 5/9 – WEDNESDAY 5/10 | SBA TESTING 

• Tuesday, May 9th – All 10th graders will be taking the ELA & Math tests.  

• Wednesday, May 10th – Select 11th & 12th graders will be taking the ELA & Math tests. 

• PLEASE BRING YOUR FULLY CHARGED CHROMEBOOKS 



 

 
WEDNESDAY | MAY 10th | MONEY MATTERS | FINANCIAL LITERACY CLASS 

● Wednesdays from 2:30-3:30pm | Room 201 
● Final Session starting:  May 10 – June 14. 
● Learn about Budgeting & Savings, Building Credit, Investing, and More! 

● Plus Receive $25 for every class you attend! 

● See your counselor with questions, sign up in the library! 
 

 

 
FRIDAY, MAY 12th | ALL DAY RETREAT | BLACK DIAMOND CAMP 

• Our theme for the day is "Don't worry be happy. "  

• Fun bonding lessons, zip line, black light dodge ball, swimming, archery, obstacle courses, 
campfire w/ smores, great meals, and more!  

• How to you get to go on this great field trip you ask?  

• You need to pass 3 out of 4 of your classes and be in good standing.  

• Stop by to get a permission slip from Mrs. Kebba today and sign up.   

• We will have a mandatory meeting next week on Tuesday, April 25th at lunchtime.  
 

 

 
SATURDAY, MAY 13th  | 11:00 AM – 4:00 PM | FREE SENIOR PHOTO EVENT 

• Gowns for Grads is hosting a FREE Senior Photo Event! 

• Pre-registration Required: Sign up today! 
 

COMING UP… 
 

 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 23rd  | 9:20 AM – 1:30 PM | FIELD TRIP | RENTON TECHNICAL COLLEGE 

• Visit campus and learn more about what RTC has to offer in field such as: 
• Culinary Arts, Automotive, Welding, Computer Science, Dental/Medical Assisting, Phlebotomy 

• Sign up in the library today! 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class. 
● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors. 

 

 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  
 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    
 

https://www.gownsforgrads.org/events

